
ASHLAND PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTIFICATION 
 

According to the NH Revised Statutes Annotated 675:6-7 it is required  
to notify the public of proposed amendments to the Planning Board adopted 

Excavation Regulations. 
 

Wednesday, January 6, 2021 at 6:30 pm via Zoom  
 

(the electronic link will be posted on www.ashlandnh.org prior to the meeting)  
 

The Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on the  
revised Town of Ashland Excavation Regulations. 

If there are no substantial changes proposed, the Planning Board  
may vote to adopt the regulations as written or amended.  
Should a second hearing be required, it will be held on  

Wednesday, January 27, 2021 at 6:30 pm via Zoom. 
Request a copy at the Town Office, and available online. 

Posted 12/26/2020 at Post Office, Town Office, and www.ashlandnh.org 


